

Holly Springs High School Golden Hawks Band

A Tradition of Excellence

Michael E. Biasi, Director of Bands 5329 Cass Holt Road Holly Springs, NC 27540 (919) 577-1444 ext. 23496 mbiasi@wcpss.net www.goldenhawksband.org

Dear Friends of the Golden Hawks Band,

The Holly Springs High School Golden Hawks Band Program is in its 12th year. Since its inception in 2006, the HSHS Band program has included many levels of participation for our students: Golden Hawks Regiment (marching band), three indoor concert ensembles, indoor percussion, chamber and jazz ensembles and an expansive Color Guard grogram including students from high school, middle and elementary school levels. These programs have won numerous awards, honors and accolades at various competitions and festivals.

Our high school band program relies solely on funds raised by parent volunteers, student led campaigns, and band program supporters like you. These funds are used to purchase instruments, band uniforms, sheet music, competition props, instrument repairs, and to safely transport band members and equipment to our many competitions and performances. The support you provide is invaluable.

We invite you to be a part of the Band Program's continued success as a continued partner or as a new partner to the Gold Hawks Band Program. May 19th we will be holding our 3rd Annual Golden Hawks Band Scramble. Below are the sponsorship levels we are seeking.

\$100 Sponsorship Level	\$500 Sponsorship Level	\$1000 Sponsorship Level
Placard on Event Table	All \$100 Sponsorship Benefits +	All \$500 Sponsorship Benefits +
Name of Business in Event Program	Tournament Verbal Recognition	Half Page Ad in Event Program
Golf Hole Sponsor Signage	One Team Registration fee waived	Plaque to Display at Business
Website Listing		

We thank those of you who have supported our award-winning program. Please know that you have made a difference. Were it not for community contributors like you, our ever-growing band program simply could not function. With your support, we will keep the band playing proudly for years to come. Please contact Heather Sevier or Tracy McGuire with any questions or to help support the band.

Sincerely,

Michael Biasi Director of Bands

Heather Sevier Tracy McGuire Frank Barnacz

VP Fundraising VP Fundraising GHB Golf Tournament Chair

sevier_h@bellsouth.net mcguire.tracy@gmail.com

919-278-6734 919-740-9137

The Holly Springs High School Golden Hawks Band Program qualifies as a 501(c3) nonprofit organization. Donations are 100% tax deductible. Our Federal Tax Identification Number is 11-3787117. Contributions may be made by check – payable to "HSHS Band Boosters".